
Bylaws Meeting 
April 10, 2015 

Members Present:  Laurie Walsh, John Rice, Tom Reagan, Mary Doucette, Mardell Wilkins 
 
Members brought review material for the draft of Bylaws.  We discussed the comments and agreed 
upon changes. 
 
The notion brought forth in Executive Committee to mandating service of 2 yrs for committee chairs was 
unanimously rejected by the committee. 
 
Laurie will make the final changes as discussed by the committee and will deal with incoming comments 
from faculty. 
 


